
Dear Oregon Legislators, 
 
My name is Paige Johnson and I am an Oregon resident, and mother of two. I strongly support SB649 
because informed consent and body autonomy is my right as a citizen, consumer, parent, and individual. 
Access to information and full disclosure of the package insert is crucial to making the best informed 
decision for myself and my family. SB 649 would provide transparency of the medical recommendations 
made by my health care provider, something that should be easily available through today’s technology.  
 
Your consideration of this bill comes with much appreciation! Thank you! 
 
 
Kindly and sincerely,  

Paige Johnson 
 


